
From: ROGER COLVIN
To: Snider,Tiffany
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shed
Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:56:37 AM

Sunridge HOA would like to put a shed in our maintenance yard to store equipment. This email is to
authorize them to apply for a LUP. No lot number but here is the parcel number . Thanks!!
Roger 

Sent from my iPhone
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